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 and College

website: www.thriftwoodschool.com

28th September 2022
Dear Parent/Carer 
NEXT STEP COMMUNICATON EVENING

We are holding the 'Next Step’ Communication Evening at the college on Wednesday 5th October 2022
from 5pm - 7pm.

This will be an opportunity to gain more information regarding your child's options after they leave Thriftwood College. 
Please can you confirm by Monday 3rd October 2022 if you and child would like to attend. 
Thank you.
Kind regards.

Liane Lindo
Liane Lindo
PSHE/Events Transition Co-ordinator
---------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 
Name of Student: …………………………………………………………………
 
Name of Parent …………………………………………………………………… 
I will / will not be attending the Next Steps Communication Evening on Wednesday 5th October 
Executive Headteacher - School & College: Mrs Georgina Pryke BSc (Hons) PGCE NPQH



School Lead: Mrs Claudia Liney
Slades Lane, Galleywood, Chelmsford, Essex CM2 8RW Telephone: 01245 266880



College Lead: Ms Lisa Walker

Fox Crescent, Chelmsford, Essex CM1 2BN 
Telephone: 01245 262779
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